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Monday, February 29 of 2016
DAILY MESSAGE OF MARY, ROSE OF PEACE AND MOTHER OF THE REFUGEES,
TRANSMITTED IN THE EAGLE OF LIGHT DURING THE TRIP FROM THE CITY
OF SAO PAULO, TO THE MARIAN CENTER OF FIGUEIRA, MG, BRAZIL, TO THE
VISIONARY FRIAR ELÍAS DEL SAGRADO CORAZÓN???

My very dear children,

In this next to last day of daily messages, I would like to express My maternal and
sublime gratitude to all the hearts which united in prayer in the four corners of the
Earth, and those who lovingly made the humanitarian mission to Turkey possible,
where exiled brothers and sisters were helped.

Dear children, around the month of July of 2016, a second mission will take place in
Turkey, but this time the mission will have Greece as its main entry point and as the
doorway that receives the shipwrecked refugees from the Mediterranean Sea.

It will be through the new mission to the Middle East and Greece that the missionaries
of peace will come to know the deep pain of the hearts that through the seas seek a way
out of the terror of the impending war.

The first mission in Turkey brought very positive results from a spiritual point of view,
and the most outstanding was that your brothers and sisters in the Middle East were
able to remember that there are hearts that still love and believe in God. This has meant
that the doors are open so that new humanitarian missions can be carried out.

The whole group consciousness that is part of the Work of the Divine Messengers was
called to take a step, far from comfort, to make a sacrifice, so that this last mission in
Turkey could bear fruit on the Sacred Tree of the Mother of the World. That step was
taken by all, but I still know, as Your Mother Who loves you, that all the prayer groups
have yet more to give and to offer to Heaven.

It seems promising that the second humanitarian mission to Turkey and Greece will be
able to establish a possible base for humanitarian work and permanent service in
Turkey through the international assistance of the Turkish association that supported
the first mission. In order to reach this level of service, the Divine Messengers expect
that in the next meeting of the Children of Mary, the impulses are sown that will again
cause the group consciousness of the Planetary Network-of-Light to take a step towards
the global assistance of humanity.

I thank you for responding to My call!
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Who blesses you and loves you,

Your Mother Mary, Rose of Peace and Mother of the Refugees


